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Read our 2019 Annual Report!

This year our annual gala is going digital with an online auction available
for bidding from November 6-22, 2020. There are several ways to
support the Chorus - tell your friends about the event, purchase a virtual
table, donate now, and bid in November!

​We're busy gathering items for auction - let us know if you have anything
you'd like to donate! You can find more details here.

Young Men's Ensemble

The Young Men's Ensemble held its
first rehearsal last Thursday. This
ensemble is comprised of 9th grade
through college aged young men. We
had a fun season kickoff event with
23 singers: Cane's, Campfire, and
Carols, and we hope more high
school and collegiate singers join us
this week.

OPEN REHEARSALS in OCTOBER

We are pleased that our 2020-21 season is
underway. We are rehearsing safely together at
​in-person rehearsals with appropriate safety

https://tucson-arizona-boys-chorus.dcatalog.com/v/Annual-Report-2019/?page=1https://tucson-arizona-boys-chorus.dcatalog.com/v/Annual-Report-2019/?page=1
http://boyschorus.org/musicale


protocols. Rehearsals are being held outside under
our fabulous "roping ramada" with choristers
wearing masks and spaced 6' apart.

OPEN REHEARSALS will take place on Tuesdays
and Wednesdays in October for potential
choristers to join us to learn more about the
Chorus. And...new choristers who join in October
receive the month free!

Please help us spread the word about our safe
in-person rehearsals and our Open Rehearsals
in October!

TABC LEGACY FAMILIES

TABC is privileged to have families with multiple
generations of participation in the Chorus. This
month we salute the Rankin family. Brothers
Thomas and David were choristers in the
1970's, and now David's sons Tommy, James,
and Kent represent the family in our Training
Chorus, Touring Chorus, and Young Men's
Ensemble. A special thanks to the Rankin family
for preparing our beautiful outdoor rehearsal
space.

Our families mean the world to us! Thanks to
all for your participation in the Chorus.

Help Support Tucson Arizona Boys Chorus!
Jim Click "Millions for Tucson"

TABC participates in the Jim Click "Millions for
Tucson" raffle each year. Now more than ever,
your support can change the life of a chorister.
Our Touring Chorus and Young Men's
Ensemble are selling tickets to help offset next
year's historic British Isles Tour. If you'd like to
help the Chorus, contact the office to find out
more about the "Millions for Tucson" raffle.

Call us at 520-296-6277 for more information.


